Erasmus+ exchange: Meeting our
partners from Finland, Greece and
Spain

Students and teachers from Finland, Greece and Spain are spending one week at our school as part of
our Erasmus+ project ,Headlines: More than Meets the Eye“. They are working in cross-national
teams, assessing social media profiles, collaborating in workshops at Saarland University on the legal
aspect of media and producing themselves flyers for an awareness campaign on dos and dont’s online.

Next stop for the students : Virrat (Finland) in January 2020

» Press article in ,Saarbriicker Zeitung“ - 28th November 2019
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